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The Republican Party of Guam issues the following statement from Chairman Shawn Gumataotao 
on the public release of the 2024 Republican Party of Guam Platform “Contract with Guam, USA”: 
 
“In line with the Rules and By-Laws of the Republican Party of Guam, the Party adopted our 
Platform during the Guam State Organizational Convention on March 16, 2024. The State Central 
Committee of the Republican Party of Guam ratified the “Contract with Guam, USA” in a meeting 
on May 16, 2024.  
 
The 2024 Election Cycle is an opportunity to bring back Republican leadership to all elected 
offices and transform the way they collectively work for our people. The “Contract with Guam, 
USA” is a common-sense framework for that transformation that Republicans, Democrats and 
Independents can be a part of for the good of all the people of Guam. 
 
I want to thank the Party Platform Committee for their months of surveys, data collection, 
research, final draft and presentation of the “Contract” to the members of the Republican Party 
of Guam. A special thanks to all 19 District Leaders of the Guam State Central Committee and 
their respective village organizations for their support and commitment to the Platform and service 
to the Guam electorate. 
 
The time has come that all elected officials in Guam respect the values and share the faith of this 
great American community in the Pacific.”  
 
The public can find the 2024 Republican Party of Guam Platform at: 
 https://issuu.com/republicanpartyofguam/docs/rpog_contract_with_guam_051624. 
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